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To: Chairman Petersen & Members of the Senate Transportation Committee

From: Jessica Ross, Manager Driver Solutions

Date:  February 14", 2017

RE:  Testimony on Senate Bill 181: AN ACT concerning district courts; relating to persons
with suspended drivers' licenses, amnesty agreements.

Mr. Chairman and members of the committee, thank you for the opportunity to testify on Senate
Bill 181,

The Division of Vehicles stands neutral for this legislation.

We would ask that you consider removing the language under the terms for amnesty that
references the application to apply to the Division of Vehicles for restricted driving privileges as
defined in K.5.A 8-2110(b)(2). The ability for a customer to apply to our office for restricted
driving privileges is not affected or related to amnesty agreements and furthermore, is a stand-
alone process.

Thank you, I will stand for questions.



